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UPCOMING EVENTS 

  

 Sunday at 9am     Adult SS “People Can’t Drive           

                                                                 You Crazy if  You Don’t  

                                                                      Give Them the Keys” 

 Sunday at 10:30am    Morning Worship Service 

  

Please note: Our website is kept up to date.  Use links to 

ZOOM meetings, Facebook & YouTube Postings.                  

Be sure to Like and share with others. 

WCOTB Has a NEW E-MAIL ADDRESS!  

wyocotb@gmail.com 

Don’t forget to update your email contact list!  

mailto:wyocotb@gmail.com
http://www.wcotb.org


A Lenten Thought 

The end begins with a woman who poured perfume upon his 

head. 

She poured it lavishly, without counting the cost. 

The disciples were angry; the perfume could have been sold and 

the money given to the poor.   

Where have I heard that tune before? 

Oh, what trouble we have with gifts and giving! 

You want to tell me how much and when and to whom and I 

want to 

tell you my way of  giving is better than yours. 

What Jesus told the disciples and us is: 

An extravagance of  the heart is a fine and beautiful thing. 

Why is it that this one is so hard for us? 

-- Pastor Jan  (inspiration from Ann Weems) 

 

 



THROUGH THE EYES OF A CHILD 

 

Our thanks to Alauna Blatt for sharing her rendition          
of scripture through art!   



Our thanks to Cambree Blatt for sharing her rendition          
of scripture through art!  

THROUGH THE EYES OF A CHILD 



Palm Sunday Worship  

March 28th 

at 10:30/Zoom and an                        

afternoon “drive through” at 

the church portico to receive a 

palm branch (1-3:00 p.m.) 

Maundy Thursday   

April 1st                                           

A short, quiet, contemplative 

service filled with Scripture 

and Prayer                                     

at 7:00 p.m./Zoom 

Easter Sunday  

April 4th 

including communion at           

10:30 a.m./Zoom 

Zoom and worship information will be located on the Website.   



Come Worship With Us By Zoom! 

 

Sunday, March 28, 2021: 10:30am 

 

Message:  “ The Parade, part 2”   Matthew 21:1-11 

Worship Leader:  Linda Voelker 

Story for All Ages:  Brenda Bechtel 

Through the Eyes of  Faith:  Bob Pettit 

The Parade:  Nancy Dotter & Linda Hoover 

 

 Zoom Master: Ray Dotter 

 

Serving You  March 22nd - 28th:  

Kirk & Ruth Ann Haas                          

(717-866-3694) 

Serving You March 29th -  April 3rd:  

Margaret Hildebrand ( 610-670-6469)                                   

(Verna Hartman ( 484-529-6192) 



Fellowship Wednesday 
Nights at 7:30pm on Zoom 

Fun Fridays 

Fun Friday’s are starting up again!  

Fun Friday Zoom sessions are                

scheduled for the following dates: 

APRIL 23rd,  May 7th, June 4th  

6pm -  7:30pm 

Please note the April date change! 

Questions?  Contact Vicki Clements at 

V.clements@comcast.net 

Camp Swatara & Camperships 

Calling all children and youth inter-

ested in spending time out in nature 

and learning about God’s love and     

Jesus journeys. 

Camp Swatara is open this summer 

with a variety of  camps for kids,          

Kindergarten thru Grade 12. 

Registration opens March 15th. 

If  you have any questions, please      

contact Camp Swatara rep. Pat Harris 

or Sue Blatt.  Visit Camp Swatara 

website www.campswatara.org for         

additional information. 

Camperships 

This year, WCOTB has 2 fully paid 

camperships through the Verna B.  

Voelker Memorial Fund.  The camper 

needs to write a letter to Pastor Jan         

explaining why the want to attend 

camp.  Mail, email or drop off  the letter 

by the March 31st deadline.               

Camperships will be awarded April 

11th. 

Brethren Disaster Ministries 

WCOB will be sending a team of  volun-

teers to Dayton, Ohio, this June to help 

Brethren Disaster Ministries rebuilding 

project. The week of  work, June 6 thru 12, 

involves repairing homes damaged by a 

rash of  tornados that occurred on Memori-

al Day 2019. As experienced last fall, we 

expect most of  the work will be exterior 

repairs (siding, windows, roofs) due to 

COVID precautions. Anyone willing to go 

on this adventure with those Grumpy Old 

Guys or have questions may contact Dan 

Biss or Ted Noble.  

http://www.campswatara.org


Lord, Hear Our Prayers 
Please pray for: Scott Blatt, Nancy Custo,  Tom Evans,  Joan Hornberger, 

Linda Kauffman,  Bob Pettit, Betty Powell,  Regina Zimmerman,              

Jill Speicher, Sandy Fox, Don Solinger,  John Robinson &                 

Brian Zimmerman 

Some of  you have called with questions about our email address, and 

which is the correct one to send to.  Please update your records to the above 

email address.  Our old AOL address is no longer being used.  Don’t wor-

ry, if  you send something in error to the old AOL address, we will re-

ceive it,  as it is being forwarded for a short time to our new                     

Gmail address.   

We created 2 Gmail addresses, and if  you accidently send to the other 

Gmail address, don’t panic, it is forwarded to the above email address, 

so I will receive it. 

E-Mail  

Update your records!  

Our NEW Email address is 

wyocotb@gmail.com 


